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Jill Pollack, system wide VP for human resources has stated it was the goal to get UA Net to Colorado Springs by the start of the next benefit year.  To view the complete UBAB minutes go to:  https://www.cusys.edu/pbs/ubab-minutes.html. 


An analysis comparing CU’s benefits with comparison systems by Hewitt associates indicates that CU lags behind in death benefits and dependent tuition assistance.  In terms of health benefits, they found that both CU’s and employees’ average contributions were lower than comparison institutions, but that our out of pocket health care expenses were substantially higher.  To view the complete report, go to:  https://www.cusys.edu/pbs/benefits-review.html.  

Available health insurance plans for next year look pretty much the same for next year with the exceptions that HMO Colorado cost will go up and if UA Net will have a physical presence in Colorado Springs next year.


The committee reached consensus that while promotional raises for both NTT and TT faculty were the right thing to do, they did create inequities/uncompensated merit issues for faculty who did not receive them.  Prior to the recession the University was addressing the uncompensated merit problem.  Presently, there is a possibility of a 1% raise pool for this year.  The committee was of the opinion that a percentage of that pool, possibly 100%, should go to addressing inequities/uncompensated merit.  The committee is requesting that IR update its uncompensated merit study.  Finally, it was recommended that instructor salaries be set as a percentage of assistant professor salaries within departments.
